
 Club Champs 

 Something to get you all thinking: club 

 champs are coming up, on Saturday 8 

 July. We’ll be calling for entries once the 

 Interclub competition is over (4 June). 

 We highly recommend the event, both 

 for participation and spectating. 

 Training Hall hours 

 The Hei Hei Hall is available Sundays 

 4-6pm, and Tuesdays 6-8pm (from May to 

 October). 

 The last Sunday of the month every 

 second month the hall is available 2-6pm, 

 and Shaun will be running his workshops 

 4-5pm 



 Your  2023 Committee 

 Your committee this year is: 

 Robin Sutton – President 

 Vice President - Anne Jamieson 

 Anne O’Donoghue – Secretary 

 Connie van Slooten – Treasurer 

 Committee members: 

 Jan Halliday 

 Kalani Halliday 

 Brenda Neill 

 Colleen Reese 

 Lorraine Sutton 

 Karyn Thomson 

 Jenny Lilley 

 Intermediate class workshops 

 The next workshop with Shaun is on 

 Sunday 25th June. 

 It is intermediate level, and a partner is 

 required. 

 Contact Connie to register and if you 

 need to be matched with a partner. 

 Junior Nationals 
 We wanted to acknowledge the amazing work of our three juniors 
 Shelby, Kaiya, and Caleb at this year’s junior nationals, with these 
 wonderful photos, courtesy of photographer extraordinaire Kevin 
 Coulson. We’d also like to acknowledge the wonderful support of The 



 Hornby Club who were so flexible in providing extra training floor time 
 in their wonderful sports hall. 










